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Hello, 

 

I wanted to express opposition to any proposal that would shift our voting system to 

in person. I support mail in voting and think it’s one of the best things about our state.  

 

Every Election Day we see horror stories from other states of people waiting hours in 

line, missing work and often exposed to the elements. Voting should not feel like a 

punishment. It should be something that is celebrated and made as accessible (and 

secure!) as possible.  

 

There is a reason Oregon has among the highest voter turnout in the nation. There is 

no evidence of widespread fraud or tampering in our state elections. We have been 

voting by mail since way before the pandemic. I see no reason why we need to 

change that, especially for a system that we can see is more flawed and poses more 

challenges to voters in other states.  

 

Please do not pass this SB 210. 


